
 

 
 

The Engineering Department of the 

City of Elyria, OH 

Invites you to an informal Public Meeting 

Thursday  
October 14, 4:30 – 5:30 P.M. 

Elyria City Hall - Council Chambers (Second Floor) 

131 Court Street, Elyria, Ohio 44035 

 
This meeting will involve a general overview of the proposed improvements to East Broad Street 

from E. Bridge St to Abbe Rd. (see location map below), resulting in a 3-lane roadway. 

 

The Public Meeting will involve a short project description by the City Engineer, John Schneider, PE, 

followed by an open discussion of the roadway widening, sidewalk replacement and addition of a bike path 

along the southern side of the roadway. Preliminary plans will be available for review, and design engineers 

will be available to answer questions from the public regarding improvements near their property. 
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